Coleman Street Ward Club

Founded 1862
President: Alderman Peter Estlin
Chairman: Mrs Elaine Davis

Secretary: Dr Richard Fynes,

Visit to the Bank of England Museum, Bartholemew Lane, London EC2R 8AH
Followed by Afternoon Tea at the Threadneedle Hotel, 5 Threadneedle Street, London EC2R 8AY
2.30PM Wednesday, 21 February 2018

Our Chairman, Mrs Elaine Davis, invites you to join her on a visit to the Bank of England Museum to be
followed by Afternoon Tea at the Threadneedle Hotel. We will enter the Museum by the Bartholemew Lane
entrance on the eastern side of the Bank of England at 2.30PM prompt. We will enjoy a self-guided tour for
30 minutes after which at 3.00PM we will be given a presentation on the history and life of the Bank of
England.

After the visit we will walk to the nearby Threadneedle Hotel, where, at approximately 4.15PM, we will be
served with a substantial Afternoon Tea in the iconic dome lounge of this former Victorian bank now
transformed into a boutique-style hotel.

Places are limited for this event, so members are asked to confine their invitations to one guest only.
Cost: £40 per head

Members are encouraged to pay by electronic transfer where possible, but cheques payable to Coleman Street Ward
Club certainly remain acceptable.

Closing date for receipt of applications: 15 February 2018

Dress: Jacket and Tie
Richard Fynes
Hon. Secretary, Coleman Street Ward Club

TAr NETC. ... e
? Visit to the Bank of England Museum and Afternoon Tea, 2.30PM Wednesday, 21 February 2018d

Please return this slip to: Dr Richard Fynes by 15 February 2018

Please reserve ............... place(s) at £40 each. I have enclosed my cheque for £................... payable to Coleman
Street Ward Club or paid by BACS to the Coleman Street Ward Club account 20-32-00; 50427721, using the reference
BOE18 Your surname & initials. Please email a copy of this form to the Secretary if paying by BACS.

Name:.....coooviiiii e Name of GUESt.......oviiii i
MEMIDET S A QLSS .. ettt ittt
Mobile phone N0:........oeviii i Email i

Tickets will not be issued for this event. Please assist the Secretary and Treasurer by NOT stapling your cheque.





